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President    Glinda Pareso  tricitycorvetteclub10@gmail.com  
Vice-President   Roger Ross    
Treasurer    Mona Berry  
Secretary    Liz Hanley 
At-Large Board Member  John Berry     
At-Large Board Member  Coach Burgess 
At-Large Board Member  John Decker 

At-Large Board Member  Michael Merideth 
At-Large Board Member  Brad Metz 

At-Large Board Member  Dave Pareso 
Past President   Mike White    

     

NCMuseum Ambassador  Glenn Johnson  tricitycorvetteclub10@gmail.com  
Newsletter Editor   Jane Barron  
Membership Director  Mike White  

Webmaster    Terry Cauthen 

 

 

Activities Chairs   John Berry   tricitycorvetteclub10@gmail.com  
     Roger Ross 
Marketing Chair   Brad Metz 

Scholarship Chair   Liz Hanley    
Charities Chair   Michael Merideth 

Car Show Chair   Mike White    

The Tri-City Corvette Club (TCCC) newsletter is published monthly by volunteers and members of the TCCC.  Subscription rates are free for members.  Membership 

lists and financial data are not published.  For change of address and all other TCCC inquiries, write to: Tri-City Corvette Club, P.O. Box 636, Nederland, TX, 77627. 

TCCC is An Unincorporated Non-Profit Association, which raises money for and participates with various local children’s charities and high school college scholar-

ship programs.  Dues and donations are not tax deductible.  We strive to promote exciting, safe & fun ways to enjoy our Corvettes.  We hold business meetings on 

the first Tuesday of each month.  Our monthly business meeting usually incorporates a social time before and after the meeting.  Our socials are always fun and 

are focused on getting to know one another.  We have cookouts, day trips and weekend trips, and TCCC caravans to the National Corvette Museum in Bowling 

Green, Kentucky.  We participate in tours, holiday parades, and homecoming events at various high schools.  We also participate in various car shows.  Club dues 

are $50 per person per year and are paid annually by the June business meeting. These dues cover membership in the NCM and the cost of running the club. Club 

officers, board and committee chairpersons serve as volunteers. 

OFFICERS AND BOARD 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

CONTACT INFORMATION 

SUPPORT STAFF 

COMMITTEES CHAIRPERSON 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
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Presidents MESSAGE 
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Glinda Pareso 

 

Another awesome evening, was our 1st Trivia Night hosted by John & Mona Berry and Roger Ross 
held at the Cotton Creek Winery.  Not only did the members who attended have a great time, but 
we also supported our sponsor, Traci Tucker from Cotton Creek Winery.   

Another new event we are organizing is the Tri-City Corvette Club First Annual Halloween Party on 
Saturday, October 29, 2022, from 6:00pm to 10:00pm at the Cotton Creek Winery.  Start putting 
your creative minds to work to come up with a unique costume, since costumes are required.  In 
addition, there will be a costume contest. 

October Meeting:  The Tri-City Corvette Club’s (TCCC) October monthly meeting was held at 

Texas Star Bar & Grill in Beaumont on October 4, 2022.  I wanted thank Charlie Ozan from Donal-
son Auto Group of Silsbee for coming out and being the guest speaker for our meeting.  We look 
forward to Donalson Appreciation Day for the Tri-City Corvette Club on Saturday, October 15, 
2022, from 10:00am to 2:00pm.  It will be a Show & Shine for our Corvettes, and there will be food, 
music, games, and fun.  So come join us.  Also, we appreciate Charlie Ozan and Donalson Auto 
Group for being our Sponsor and supporting the Tri-City Corvette Club for all these years. 

Also, I just wanted to say thank you to all the members who attended and participated in the Octo-
ber meeting.  I am proud to see how many of our members are attending the meetings.  Thank you 
for bringing door prizes to help raise funds for the club and actively attending the scheduled events.  
Our Tri-City Corvette Club is great because of our members participation.  Again, thank you to 
each of our club members.   

Thank you to Lisa Coon for providing the room at the Texas Star Bar & Grill to host our monthly 
meetings.  Lisa also owns a white C8, and she is in the process of becoming a member of the club.  
Lisa, I just want to share that everything you do for us is greatly appreciated.  Also, thank you to 
Chef Ray, and his staff for providing us a tasty buffet with a variety of food selections.   

Wow what a great month of activities we had in September.  
But we are not stopping there, as we have more activities 
planned for October, November and December.  So, try to 
attend and enjoy as many scheduled events as possible.   

A big thank you goes to Brad & Lynn Metz, who organized 
a Run & Stay event at the Coushatta Casino Resort in 
Kinder, LA.  It started with an escort from Louisiana State 
Troopers from Deweyville to the Coushatta Resort, the pool 
passes at the Lazy River, dinner at the Big Sky Steak-
house, and of course ending with a little gambling.  We had 
a relaxing and enjoyable time.  Thanks again to the Metz. 

OCTOBER 2022 



(President’s Message continued) 

We had seven guests attend our October meeting.  I would like to welcome Wes Spincic, Dan & 
Terry Coleman, Terry Long, Lisa Coon, and Donald & Dayna Guest.  Please take time to introduce 
yourself to the new members and get to know them to help them enjoy becoming a member of the 
best Corvette Club. 

To the Members:  Thank you so much for taking the time to drive your Corvettes in the differ-

ent Homecoming Parades.  When you volunteer to drive a young man or lady in the parade, you 
make their day even more special.  So, thank you!  We had 13 Corvettes for the Westbrook High 
School Homecoming, and 15 Corvettes for Orangefield’s Homecoming.  The kids we drove were 
very appreciative and proud to ride in our Corvettes for their homecoming.  Also, thank you to the 
members who volunteered or answered a request to drive in the Nederland parade and the up-
coming Homecoming Parades for PNG and Vidor. 

I’m proud to say we have an active Executive Board.  Our Officers and Board Members work hard 
for our members and are proud to serve each of you.  Continue to enjoy and support the clubs ac-
tivities by attending the upcoming events for October, November and December.  

Our next monthly meeting will be held Tuesday, November 1, 2022 at 6:00pm for the social and 
7:00pm for the meeting at Texas Star Bar & Grill, Brentwood Country Club in Beaumont.  We will 
have the Taco Buffet again for this meeting. 

I am truly blessed to have such great Members, Officers and Board Members supporting the club, 
and this makes me very proud to serve as your President.   

 

A Sincere Thank You, 

 

Glinda Pareso 

President 

Tri-City Corvette Club  
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VICE-PresideNTS COMMENTS 
 

 

 
Roger Ross 

We enjoyed the accommodations, pool, lazy river, water slides and bar of the Seven Clans Hotel.  We also had an 
amazing dinner at the Big Sky Steakhouse and then spent some time on the games of chance.  I don't know who won 
or lost, but I came home with an extra $52 in my pocket.  That means my gas for the weekend was free! 

Also on the 17th, the Journey Community Church held their monthly Show & Shine.  John Decker reported that the 
event had 48 cars on display this month, with 7 of them being TCCC Corvettes.  This is always a great event that not 
only supports a good cause, but also one of our own club members. 

On September 24, twenty-nine (29) TCCC Corvettes rolled into the Reel Cajun Restaurant in Mid County to participate 
at the 9th Annual Big Boyz Toys Corvette Show.  The show had over 100 beautiful Corvettes and 21 TCCC members 
walked away with new trophies.  However despite our strong showing, the Club Participation Award went to the Broth-
ers In Vettes Club out of Baton Rouge.  The TCCC trophy was awarded to Dr. RIP from Memphis, Tennesee for his 
very unique gray and lime green C7.   

The first TCCC Trivia Night was held at the Cotton Creek Winery on October 1st and the 24 attending members had a 
blast!  John Berry MC'd the event and club members won gift cards, wine and candy jars.  Traci Tucker and her staff 
provided excellent service, food and drinks.  The event was also attended by guests Tammy & Dan Coleman and 
Melinda & Kenny Royer.  We hope to welcome these folks in the near future as new TCCC members.  Big hats off to 
Mona and John Berry for setting up the event and for providing so many tasty treats. 

As you can see, last month was loaded with fun opportunities for you to enjoy your car and your club!  Now if you 
missed those events, be sure to check out the club's Facebook and Events pages (https://tricitycorvetteclub.com/
events), because there are several more opportunities in the near future for you to join in.  Now.......if you don't use 
Facebook, e-mail or the internet, you can always call me directly at (409) 673-5447 and ask me personally what's hap-
pening in our area.  I will tell you what I know. 

Well.......there you have it!  If you learn of any other events in the area that might interest the club, please contact John 
Berry or myself and let us know about them so we can add them to the events pages. 

My Fellow Corvette Enthusiasts: 

Without growth an organization will eventually cease to exist.  So let's 
talk about our growth.  Tuesday night we welcomed two previous mem-
bers back into the fold.  Dana and Donald Guest, who left the club in the 
90's when they sold their Corvette, have returned with a new Red Mist 
C8 and were voted back into the club at the October meeting.  Welcome 
aboard again guys!  We also had several guests at the meeting that I 
would like to recognize.  Terry Long attended his second meeting and 
already has one event under his belt, Tammy and Dan Coleman attend-
ed their first meeting and have already attended one event as well and 
Wes Spincic attended his first meeting. 

Now let's talk about some past events!  In case you missed them, here 
are some highlights. 

On September 10th, 3 TCCC Corvettes attended the 3rd Annual Port 
Neches KC Car Show.  The event had 70 cars on display and David 
Dominguez took home a new trophy for his shelf.  Congratulations David! 

Twenty-four (24) club members in 12 cars hit the road with a Louisiana 
State Trooper escort on September 17th to make a run to the Coushatta 
Casino Resort in Kinder, Louisiana.   
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(Vice-President’s Message continued) 

Here's a few upcoming events for your calendars........ 

Saturday, October 15, 2022 - Donalson GM Appreciation Day 

    -  10AM - 2PM 

    -  Show & Shine, Food, games, music  and fun! 

Saturday, October 21 - 22, 2022 - Central Arkansas Corvette Club's 23rd Annual Corvette Weekend 

    -  Registration Fee is $110 per car, Judged Indoor Car Show on the 22nd, Holiday Express 

    -  Annual Corvette Parade and Meet & Greet with Fashion Show on the 21st 

Saturday, October 29, 2022 - TCCC Halloween Party  

    -  Cotton Creek Winery, 6PM - 10PM 

    -  Food, wine and soft drinks available for purchase, Costume required! 

Saturday, November 12, 2022 - Veterans 4 Veterans Annual Veterans Day Picnic Show & Shine 

    -  Claiborne Park off IH-10 just East of Vidor 

    -  Arrive by 11;30AM / Event  is 12PM - 4PM, Free food, entertainment, kids activities and vendors 

Saturday, November 19, 2022 - Bruno Winery Bonfire 

    -  Open to all TCCC members, Food served from 3PM - 6PM 

    -  Lots of wine on hand to sample and purchase, Huge bonfire after dark 

Saturday, November  26, 2022 - Blue Santa Toy Run Parade 

     -  Open to all TCCC members, Registration from 8AM - 9:45AM 

     -  Parade starts at 10AM, Parade goes from Cavenders Boots to the Cowboy Harley Davidson 

Saturday, December 3, 2022 - Buckner's Toy Run 

    -  More details to follow 

Saturday, December 10, 2022 - TCCC Vettes for Pets, PetSmart on Dowlen Road in Beaumont 

    -  Pet food drive for Humane Society 

Be sure to wish all the folks listed below a Happy Birthday or Happy Anniversary when you see them out and about 
this month. 
 

Respectfully Submitted, 
 

Roger M. Ross 
Vice President 

Tri City Corvette Club 

 

October Birthdays     October Anniversaries 

Larry Copeland      Gwen & Michael Frye 
Traci Tucker      Vivianne & Chip Majors 
Lynn Snowden      Irene & Isaac Barbosa 
Joey Catalano      Glinda & Dan Pareso     
Ray Long      Janie & Duncan McDowell    
Beth Wheeler       
Glenn Johnson 
Kathi Richardson 
Mike White 
Joe Robles 
Mona Berry 
Cathy Knott 
Jan Donley 
Coach Burgess 

 

October 2022 Issue                Page 8 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COUSHATTA RUN & STAY 

SEPTEMBER 10, 2022 

NEDERLAND HERITAGE FESTIVAL 

SEPTEMBER 30 , 2022 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BIG BOYZ TOYS CAR SHOW 

SEPTEMBER 24, 2022 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PNG HOMECOMING PARADE—OCTOBER 11, 2022 

 

WESTBROOK HOMECOMING PARADE 

OCTOBER 3, 2022 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

ORANGEFIELD HOMECOMING PARADE 

OCTOBER 8, 2022 



      

 
October 4, 2022 

PRESIDENT 

Glinda Pareso called the meeting to order. She requested everyone stand and observe a moment of silence to 
honor all who serve and have served in uniform. John Berry offered a prayer to open the meeting. The member-
ship recited the Pledge of Allegiance.  
 
WELCOME GUESTS 

Glinda welcomed the seven guests in attendance at our meeting.  She welcomed Wes Spincic, who owns a blue 
2016 C7. This was the first meeting he attended.  We also welcomed Dan & Terry Coleman who have a C8 and 
have attended one event and one meeting, Terry Long who has a C8 and has attended one event and two 
meetings.  We also welcomed Lisa Coon who owns a C8 and attended her second meeting.  Donald & Dayna 
Guest, previous members who own a red mist C8 have satisfied all the criteria for membership into the club and 
were voted into the club as new members.  
 

GUEST SPEAKER 

Glinda asked John Berry to introduce our guest speaker, Charlie Ozan. John shared that Charlie is with Donalson 
Auto Group of Silsbee, one or our main sponsors.  They have supported the club for many years, and it was a 
pleasure to have Charlie as our guest speaker. Charlie shared information about Donalson Auto Group of Silsbee 
and explained several ways that Donalson could be of assistance to us.  Charlie also expressed his sincere thank 
you to many of the members who have ordered Corvettes and purchased cars from Donalson Auto Group.   
Charlie shared that Donalson is hosting an Appreciation Day for the Tri-City Corvette Club on Saturday, October 
15, 2022 from 10:00am to 2:00pm.  They will have Boss Burger there to serve food.  There will be washer games 
and music as well.  Charlie invited all the members to come out and plan to have a good time.  Glinda thanked 
Charlie Ozan for being our guest speaker, and also thanked him and Donalson for their continued support to the 
Tri-City Corvette Club. 
 

GOOD NEWS/SAD NEWS 

Rod Johnstone’s sister, JoLynn passed away. Our thoughts and prayers are with Rod and Bobbi and their family. 
Keep Mike White in your prayers as he recovers from elbow surgery.  Michael Merideth had knee surgery, so keep 
Michael in your prayers as he recovers.  Bill Hanley had minor surgery, so we hope he is feeling better soon 
 

Glinda thanked everyone for coming to our meeting at the Texas Star Bar & Grill.  Glinda thanked Lisa Coon, who 
is the Club Manager for the Texas Star Bar & Grill.  We appreciate Lisa allowing us to use the room for our 
meeting and setting up the room with the microphone, tables, and table cloths.  Also, Glinda thanked Chef Ray for 
preparing the excellent buffet for us and thanked the wait staff who served us.  
 

Glinda shared that she wanted to thank Roger Ross and all the Officers and Board Members for hosting the Sep-
tember Meeting.   
 

OFFICER/BOARD MEMBER REPORTS 

 VICE PRESIDENT ROGER ROSS:  Roger recognized members with birthdays and anniversaries in October.  He 

shared past events for September.  

9/20—3rd Annual Port Neches KC Car Show.  Congratulations to David Dominguez who won a trophy. 
9/17—Coushatta Casino Resort Run & Stay Event.  We had 12 Corvettes and 24 members attended.   
9/24—Big Boyz Toys Corvette Show. TCCC had a great showing of 29 corvettes, with 21 trophies.  The TCCC trophy 
was awarded to Dr. RIP from Memphis, Tennessee for his unique gray and lime green C7.   
10/1—TCCC’s Trivia Night. Roger thanked John and Mona Berry for organizing and Traci Tucker from Cotton Creek 
Winery for the service and food. We had new guests attend, Tammy & Dan Coleman and Melinda & Kenny Royer. 
10/3—Westbrook High School Homecoming Parade. TCCC had an excellent showing of 13 Corvettes. 
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Tri-City Corvette Club Meeting Minutes 



 

           (Meeting Minutes continued) 

 SECRETARY LIZ HANLEY:  Liz was unable to attend the meeting. 

 

 TREASURER MONA BERRY: Mona reviewed our financial statements for the month of September.  She ex-
plained our expenses and deposits for the month.  Mona shared that we received a check from one of our spon-
sors, THERMACON Service Company.  

 

 BOARD MEMBER & SPONSOR/MARKETING BRAD METZ: Glinda thanked Brad & Lynn Metz for setting up the 
run & stay to the Coushatta Casino & Resort. The entire event turned out great, and we had a great time. Brad 
shared that he received a check from Gulf Federal Credit Union for the annual donation to the TCCC. 

 

 BOARD MEMBER & ACTIVITIES DIRECTOR JOHN BERRY:  

Donalson Auto Group, TCCC Appreciation Day, October 15, 10:00 AM - 2:00 PM at Donalson’s, 1415 Highway 96 
Bypass, Silsbee.  Donalson is one of our main sponsors, and they are hosting an event for us!   
Stars & Stripes in the Park Classic Car Show, October 22, 9:00 AM at Sulphur Heritage Square, Sulphur, LA. Judg-
es will select the “Top 50” Cars for Awards.  Free registration, free food, and free entertainment. 
TCCC 1st Annual Halloween Party,  October 29, 6:00 PM - 10:00 PM at Cotton Creek Winery. Members will bring 
appetizers or desserts. COSTUME REQUIRED!!!  Sponsored by Cotton Creek Winery.  
33rd Annual Bayou State Corvette Club Show, November 05, 9:00 AM in Scott, LA. This is a Corvette only car 
show. More details to follow. 
Veterans 4 Veterans Annual Veteran's Day Picnic Show & Shine, November 12, 11:30 AM - 4:00 PM, Claiborne 
Park, East of Vidor.  The Veterans 4 Veterans have requested that the Tri City Corvette Club set up a Show & 
Shine for their annual Veteran's Day picnic. We would like a strong showing from the TCCC. 
Bruno & George Winery Annual Bonfire, November 19, 3:00 PM, 400 Messina Road in Sour Lake.  Open to all 
TCCC members. Food served from 3 PM - 6 PM.  Wine on hand to sample and purchase & bonfire after dark! 
Blue Santa Toy Run Parade, November 26, 8:00 AM - 11:00 AM, Cavender’s Boots. Parade starts at 10 AM & 
goes from Cavender’s to Cowboy Harley Davidson. 
Buckners Children’s Annual Toy Run, December 03, 11:00 AM.  More details to follow. 
TCCC Vettes For Pets, December 10, 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM, PetSmart on Dowlen Rd. We will collect dog and cat 
food for the Southeast Texas Humane Society.   

 BOARD MEMBER MICHAEL MERIDETH:  Unable to attend due to knee surgery. Glinda thanked Michael Meri-
deth and Andrea Johnson for being a part of the Child Welfare Foster Care Program. Glinda also thanked every-

one who provided schools supplies for Shari to deliver to the Foster Care Program.  Shari Pulliam with the Jeffer-

son & Orange County Child Welfare Foster Care was our guest speaker for September, and is one of our charities.   
 

 BOARD MEMBER COACH BURGESS: For the September meeting, Coach collected $87.00 from the members 
to donate to the Southeast Food Bank.  He thanked all the members for donating to the Food Bank. Coach shared 
that for the November and December meetings, we will try to collect extra funds for the Food Bank, since the 
month of November is Thanksgiving, and December is Christmas.  The more funds we can donate to the Food 
Bank the more families in need they can feed for the holidays.  

 

 PAST PRESIDENT MIKE WHITE:   Mike prepared the car show flyers and had copies made to hand out at the 
Big Boyz Toys show. Mike stated that we will have two VIPs at our car show next year, Ryan Evans and Ghetto Bob 
from Counts Kustoms. Mike spoke with the Holiday Inn regarding the contract for next year’s car show. Mike also 
passed out the sign-up sheet for the different car show committees.  

 

 AMBASSADOR, NATIONAL CORVETTE MUSEUM (NCM) GLENN JOHNSON:   Glenn shared that the 
NCM Motor Sports area was torn up by the tornadoes.  The track is still useable, but they are working on repair-
ing the surrounding areas & buildings. Glenn also shared that the NCM has developed several new displays for the 
museum. Glenn thanked Charlie Ozan for being our sponsor and supporting the TCCC. 
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           (Meeting Minutes continued) 

Glinda thanked Terry Cauthen and Mike White for preparing the video from the NCM on Academy Education of 
History of Service Stations. The video recognized Glenn & Andrea Johnson for sponsoring the Education Segment.  
They also recognized Glenn as the Past Chair for the Board of Directors and as the National Ambassador for the 
Tri-City Corvette Club of Southeast Texas.  

COMMITTEES 
Poker Run Director:  Rod Johnstone – Poker Run will be held in April, 2023. 
Annual Banquet:  Andrea Johnson - Annual Banquet has been scheduled for June 3, 2023, at the Pompano. 
Annual Picnic/Bon Fire—Shawn Bruno or Misha Bruno – Scheduled for November 19, 2022.  
  
OLD BUSINESS: GLINDA PARESO 

Note: The Officers and Board Members have completed the process of revalidating all our charities. We received 
the applications from each of the charities, and the information was presented to the membership for approval to 
continue donating at our annual car show.  Roger Ross made the motion to revalidate and continue supporting  all 
8 charities. The motion was seconded by Coach Burgess, and the membership approved the following charities: 
 
Buckner Children and Family Services Southeast Texas Food Bank  Humane Society of Southeast Texas  
Jefferson County Child Welfare  American Cancer Society Blue Santa  
100 Club     Outdoor Association for True Heroes, “OATH”   
The standard annual charities include The National Corvette Museum & Lamar University Scholarships. The Giving 
Field was approved at our last meeting. We donate $1,000 to each charity totaling $11,000 given at our annual 
car show.    
  
SPECIAL THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS 

Donalson Auto Group Silsbee – *Thanks again to Charlie Ozan for being our guest speaker and our sponsor.    
Bradley’s Collision Centers   Gulf Credit Union            T-Mobile     
THERMACON Service Company  Cotton Creek Winery    Extreme Details  
TWFG Insurance Service—Terry Cauthen  Bruno & George Winery   Fuzzy’s     
 

NEW BUSINESS  

Glinda thanked the members who have been volunteering to drive in the different homecoming parades, such as 
Nederland Parade, Westbrook, Orangefield, Vidor, and PNG.  Our Board Meeting will be held on Tuesday, Octo-
ber 25.  If you have any topics or events you would like to bring to the board members, please share your ideas or 
thoughts with one of our Officers or Board Members. 
 

Our Next Meeting: Tuesday, November 1, 2022, Social at 6:00pm and Meeting at 7:00pm, Location:  Texas Star 
and Grill.  We will be having the Taco Bar for November’s meeting. Please bring any small gift items or gadgets to 
the November’s meeting, these items will be used for our games for the Christmas Party at our December 
Meeting.  Our Guest speaker for our November meeting will be one of our sponsors from Extreme Detail to share 
some information about their business.  
 

ADDITIONAL DISCUSSION 

Dan Pareso shared information about the ROMEO Luncheon held every Wednesday at different locations. Chris 
Pareso shared information about the Humane Society and assisting with low-cost spade and neutering programs. 
 
Vice President Roger Ross had 4 Corvette trivia questions, and the winners received a Lottery Ticket. 
 

 Split the Pot Winner:  Dan Pareso won $110.00.   
 

A motion to close the meeting was made by Brad Metz and Roger Ross seconded the motion.  
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    NCM Corner NCM Corner NCM Corner  
     Glenn Johnson, Glenn Johnson, Glenn Johnson,    
                                                         TCCC NCM AmbassadorTCCC NCM AmbassadorTCCC NCM Ambassador   

October 2022 
 

Stay up to date by signing up for NCM eNews - CLICK HERE! 

Check out your benefits on the NCM website at www.corvettemuseum.org 

NCM Motorsports Park to Become Nation’s First Commercialized Track with Z06 Fleet 

The NCM Motorsports Park (MSP) announced the expansion of its vehicle fleet with the introduction of two 
Z06 Corvettes, making the MSP the first and only commercialized track in the nation to offer consumer facing
-driving experiences in the much-anticipated new Corvette model.   

MSP will allow guests to experience the power and performance of this amazing vehicle, by driving four (4) 
laps (above highway speeds) in a lead/follow format around the 3.2-mile, 23-turn road course.  Guests can 
also purchase a Fast Pack which will add a Zero to Sixty launch on the straightaway and a Hot Lap driven by 
an MSP professional.  This add-on is designed to showcase the car’s performance capabilities in a safe and 
fun environment.  The Z06s will boast a V8 engine with roughly 670 horsepower and a redline of 8600 rpm, 
sure to bring excitement to all sports car fans. 
 

“We pride ourselves on delivering world-class 
experiences to our guests,” says Greg Waldon, 
Executive Director of the NCM Motorsports 
Park. “By adding the Z06s to our fleet, we’re 
taking our services to the next level. Being the 
first track in the nation to offer this kind of ex-
perience is special, and we look forward to 
thrilling Corvette enthusiasts and car lovers 
from across the country.” 
 

The MSP’s new Z06s will be built later this month and will be available to the public later in the fall for Tour-
ing Laps.  In the meantime, fans can help design the Corvette wrap by selecting which Z06 will receive a cus-
tom-designed Mobil 1 wrap.  They will also have a chance to vote on the wraps theme and select the final 
design.  The contest will be open to the public and voting will take place on the MSP social media channels 
starting later this month.  

The NCM Motorsports Park has started a waiting list for guest interested in booking Z06 Touring Laps, which 

can be accessed on the webpage at  motorsportspark.org. Visitors can currently enjoy C8 Corvette driving 

experiences, track rentals for personal vehicle driving and racing, and high-speed go-karts. The Motorsports 

Park also offers group karting as well as corporate and private events.  
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http://www.corvettemuseum.org/subscribe/
http://www.corvettemuseum.org
http://motorsportspark.org
https://www.motorsportspark.org/drive-a-z06/
https://www.facebook.com/motorsportspark
https://www.motorsportspark.org/


 

 

 

  
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

                       (NCM Corner continued) 

NCM CORVETTE RAFFLE 
 

The National Corvette Museum is licensed by the Kentucky Department of Charitable Gaming under license 
number ORG0000854. 

At this time, we offer purchasers located in Kentucky the ability to purchase raffle tickets on their personal 
computers, mobile devices and on-site at the National Corvette Museum and NCM Motorsports Park. 

To purchase a raffle ticket online, you must be at least 18 years of age and be physically located in Kentucky 
at the time of purchase. You do not have to be a resident of Kentucky to participate. 

If you are not located in Kentucky and will be using a credit card as your form of payment, you can use the 
site to interactively create an order form. The payment information will be encrypted for your protection 
and broken into two parts, some of which will only be on the printed form. 

YOU MUST HAVE ACCESS TO A PRINTER AT THE TIME THAT YOU CREATE THE ORDER. 

Alternatively, you may download an Order Form from the NCM site and type in your information before 
sending to the NCM for processing. 

Please subscribe to NCM eNews for any future news or updates from the Museum. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Donalson Chevrolet Buick GMC Cadillac 

1415 Hwy 96 Bypass, Silsbee, Texas, 77656 

For information about the National Corvette Museum, please contact  
Glenn Johnson, 409-719-8680 or gjohnson@gt.rr.com. 

 
The National Corvette Museum, located in Bowling Green, KY, is a world class facility that showcases the world famous sports car 

called the Corvette. My purpose, as your NCM Ambassador, is to provide our club with a two way communication link to the NCM. 

My mission will be that of receiving and disseminating the most current and correct information from the NCM and to convey that 

information to our club. I will be acting as the Museum representative and will be promoting and soliciting support for the NCM 

through promotional activities and encouraging other club members to join the NCM. Finally, I will serve as the voice of our Cor-

vette club to the NCM Communicating concerns, ideas and suggestions our club may have to the NCM. 

 

 

October 2022 Issue              Page 18 

https://raffle.corvettemuseum.org/locationReq.cfm
https://raffle.corvettemuseum.org/RaffleTicketOrderForm.cfm
http://www.1mooregm.com/HomePage
http://www.1mooregm.com/HoursAndDirections
mailto:gjohnson@gt.rr.com
http://www.1mooregm.com/HomePage
http://www.1mooregm.com/HomePage
http://www.1mooregm.com/HomePage
http://www.1mooregm.com/HomePage

